
We welcome every parent, carer, grandparent and community member to join.

Joining the committee is just for mums.
Our P&C welcomes everybody. Come along to one of our
meetings to see what happens at our school.
I work full-time so I can’t help out at school events.
Any offer of help - no matter how big or small - is appreciated.
Many of our events are held on weekends or evenings. Being
involved in school events is a great way to maintain links to
the school.
The committee is full of friends who all know each other.
Our membership is constantly changing as students graduate
and families move. We have new members joining all the
time. You are always welcome to join with a friend.
I don’t have any ideas so I can’t really contribute.
We are always in need of people who bring new ideas with
them - we are also always in need of people who are happy to
help bring these ideas to life. Everybody is welcome.
If I join I will be constantly asked to help at every event.
You can choose to help out at one event, all events or no
events. We respect your choices.
There are already lots of volunteers and P&C members.
We are currently in the process of finding a new P&C
executive. We appreciate all the help we can get.

LET’S BUST SOME MYTHS:By becoming a member of our P&C you can:
 Share in the school’s decision-making process
 Help shape the school’s future
 Get to know the school leadership team
 Hear the Principal’s Report
 Receive minutes, updates and reports via email
 Provide input on school issues including budgets and

policies
 Have the right to vote on important decisions
 Gain new skills by taking on an official role
 Have fun and make new friends

WHITES HILL STATE COLLEGE P&C:
 Builds a strong school community
 Fosters interest in educational matters
 Encourages close cooperation between families,

community, staff and students
 Provides financial support, or other resources and

services for the school
 Provides additional support to the school when

required

Come along to one of our meetings held on the last Wednesday of every month at 6.30pm in the AALC;
or you can email us at pandc@whiteshillsc.eq.edu.au for more information.

mailto:pandc@whiteshillsc.eq.edu.au

